
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

1. Goresbrook School Nursery is a publicly funded nursery affiliated to 

Goresbrook School. Admission to the Nursery may not guarantee a place in 

Reception in Goresbrook School the following year.  

2. Our Nursery capacity is for a total of 42 children (22 full time spaces and an 

additional 10 AM session spaces and 10 PM session spaces)  

3. Applications are invited for September 2022 from families whose child is 

born between 01/09/2018 and 31/08/2019 and for January 2023 from families 

whose child is born between 01/09/2019 and 31/12/2019.  

4. Families wishing to apply for a place at Goresbrook School Nursery should 

complete an application form (available to download from the website 

www.goresbrookschool.org.uk or from the school office). 
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